
 

 
 

Hello New Friends! 

Hi! My name is Mrs. Cozzi, and I am so excited you are coming to Holy 

Childhood School! We will have a great time this year and learn so many new things! 

I hope you are enjoying summer with family and friends☺!  

 Just a few things I wanted to remind your parents. Your uniform pants can 

have an elastic waistband so bottoms go up and down easily. That’s important 

in the bathroom! Students can wear navy blue bottoms (skirts, jumpers, shorts, 

pants (leggings), and sweats). Girls also have the option of the plaid print. Tops can 

be a collared dark blue, light blue or a white shirt. Remember to check out the 

uniform closet in the cafeteria! A variety of uniforms are available for all 

families. 

We will have 12 friends in class, so Mrs. Berthe will be our other teacher 

in the classroom! I’m thrilled she will be able to help us out! 

If mom and dad are interested in helping out in the classroom, 

school, attending class parties, etc, it is MANDATORY by the Diocese of Belleville 

that they attend an online “Initial Child Protection Training” course. This is only 

done once! Please click the link below to view upcoming classes and registration 

information. 

Child Protection (diobelle.org). Click on Protecting Children in the 21st Century.  

 

If you have already had the “Initial Child Protection Training” course and need to 

do the online refresher course (once a year), please click the below address to get 

https://www.diobelle.org/education/child-protection


to the online refresher course.  Once the course is completed, please turn in your 

certificate to the office so they have it on file. 

Child Protection (diobelle.org) and click on Renewal Training. 

Finally, please tell your Mom or Dad they can contact me if they have any 

questions or concerns. My cell is 618-509-0027.  Send me a text or an email to 

jody.cozzi@holychildhoodschool.com. Our school number is 566-2922.   

I am looking forward to seeing you and your parents at Open 

House (Thursday, Aug. 11). This is a great opportunity to answer 

questions. I can’t wait to begin☺! 

 

Blessings to you and your family!        

   

          

Mrs. Jody Cozzi 

 

Save the Dates: 

 
* Thursday, August 11th   Back to School Night 6:15pm 

* Thursday, August 11th  New Family Dinner 5pm 

* Thursday, August 16th   1st Day of Preschool 

* Friday, August 26th    HC Parish Fish Fry & Live Music; 4:30pm 

* Saturday, August 27th  HC Parish Picnic 5pm; 4pm Mass 

* Tuesday, August 30th   HOPE (Parents Club) Meeting; 6:30pm in 

cafeteria (Babysitting available) Join the HOPE Facebook page for lots of 

info! Holy Childhood School H.O.P.E. 
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